
Chief Judge Order 2022-01 

Fourteenth Judicial District 

State of Colorado 

EMERGENCY ORDER LIMITING ACCESS TO COURT FACILITIES 
 

 Effective immediately, members of the public who have made an appointment to 

come into the clerk’s office or to meet with a member of court or probation staff may 

enter facilities of the 14th Judicial District.  All prior orders concerning Covid-19 

protocols in the 14th Judicial District that are not inconsistent with this order remain in 

full force and effect pending further order. 

 

January 10, 2022 

      

      ____________________________ 

      Michael A. O’Hara, III 

      Chief Judge 

 

 


